HB 339 -- COMPLAINTS AGAINST CHILD CARE FACILITIES

SPONSOR: Kelley

Currently, the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education is
required to keep a record of substantiated complaints against
licensed child care facilities. This bill prohibits the Department
from releasing information to the public about the individuals who
make the complaints.

This bill is similar to HB 2159 (2024) and HB 74 (2023).



